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GRADUATION. LANGUAGE. AND
DRIVING TEST

Thank you all for your prayers over the past month. In many
ways, it has been an encouraging month. The kids had their final
day of school and Adelyn graduated from “primary school,”
which is through sixth grade in Spain. She will go to Spanish
“secondary school” next year. Attached is a photo of her
graduation. The kids were sad to finish school and say goodbye
to all their friends for the summer.

We are continuing to work on language here and are thankful for the opportunity to have a great
teacher.

Tomorrow, we will welcome my childhood pastor from the States, Al Gilbert and his wife KK, into our
home for a week and be encouraged by their ministry. They will meet with us and our team, and we will
do many activities together.

Also, during this week, | finally have my driving exam. It will be Thursday, July 10th. | have been working
hard on my driving practice lessons, completing many mock exams. We are praying that on July 10th, |
will pass the real exam and be able to get my Spanish license, allowing me to be able to
drive the car that our organization has provided for us. It has been parked in a parking
garage over the past couple of months. So please pray for us, that God would have
favor in giving me a kind examiner and that | would stay calm and understand the
Spanish commands that I'm given on the day of the exam. Thank you for your prayers.

| am learning to trust God with whatever the outcome might be.

We hope you have a wonderful summer! The weather is in the 90's here everyday, so

we are enjoying the warm weather and spending more time with the kids
since they are out of school.

Thank you for your prayers,
JEREMY, CHRISTINA, ADELYN, EVERETT, AND SILAS SMITH




